September 16, 2013

Dear Parents,

This week we will continue to talk about our body parts.  We will talk about how our body parts work to gather information by using our senses.  We will focus on the 5 senses: seeing, smelling, hearing, touching, and tasting.  We will tell which body part controls which sense.  We will read lots of books about the senses.

We will have picture day at Riverdale Elementary on Thursday, September 19th.  Please remember that this picture of your child will also be used in the yearbook.  A proof will be sent home soon for your viewing and you will be able to purchase picture packages at that time.

Please be reminded that ALL money must come to school in your child’s Ziploc bag inside the folder with a note telling me what it is to be used for.  Even ice cream money must be written in the folder.

Please continue to talk with your child about the rules of the classroom and the use of the “monkey” discipline plan.  We are talking about it here each day.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

